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 Hesperia Wranglers, Inc. 

64th Year 

Promoting Family Horsemanship For 64 Years 

 

      The Hesperia Wranglers is a family club incorporated in 1958, in Hesperia,  California.   

The intent and purpose of the organization is to: 

      Provide for the promotion of horsemanship for the persons residing in Hesperia and the 

surrounding areas. Promote athletic events in which the use of horse and horsemanship  

are required.  Make available all types and forms of service, organizations or otherwise  as 

may be found from time to time needful, useful or beneficial to the general  public. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cover photo: Left to right Petite Miss hesperia Wranglers-Shea Schwinning, Young Miss Hesperia 

Wranglers– Elizabeth Robinson, Miss Hesperia Wranglers– Sydney Webb,  

William Kinnard Scholarship recipient– Shaye Scott, Jr. Miss Hesperia Wranglers– Cameron Yates and 

in front is our Hesperia Wranglers Sweetheart– Sage Halterman. 



Hesperia Wranglers, Inc. 

Officers 

      President – Tim Mustaikis…..….………….…….760-220-4960 

 

    Vice President – Carol Cronk…………...…..……...760-881-2518 

 

       2nd Vice President– Bill Warman………….……...760-559-6850 

 

       Secretary– Quannah Schuller…..……………..…...760-906-3005 

 

       Treasurer– Virginia Wilson………………...…...…760-912-1321 

 

       Corr.Secretary– Tonii Mustaikis……………….….760-954-6841 

 

 

Board Members 
       Ana Amaral                          (323)919-6161 

       Summer Collins                     (760) 998-8572             

       Sara McClaine                       (760) 401-3016 

       Staci Parks                             (760) 987-8689          

         Jaime Warman                       (760) 617-3371 

       Katrina Warman                      (760) 442-9012   

      Elizabeth Waters                       (760)646-6434           

             

Alternates    
       Samantha Call                           (760) 887-9626  

         

               

Queens Coordinator 

             Tonii Ventimiglia-Mustaikis      (760) 954-6841 



A Letter from your President 
I’d like to congratulate our two William Kinnard Scholarship recipients this year from Apple Valley 

High School and Serrano High School, Rebekah Biberston and Shaye Scott respectively. Each year 

since 1968 the proceeds from our May show go into our scholarship fund, so thank you, to everyone 

that came out for our William Kinnard Memorial Scholarship show. It is a humbling experience each 

year to get to honor and pay tribute to “Bill” at our May show as well as to be able to place an  

American Flag at his final resting place each year. We all need to remember that our flag doesn't fly 

because the wind moves it but because of the last breath of each soldier that has died protecting it. 

I’d like to thank the Wright family for helping with our morning set up, Shaye Scott and her dad Eric 

for helping hang our banners, Jim for running the chuck wagon, Virg and Bet and Ana for back up 

timing and Kerri for helping in the booth and Bill for coming out to do tractor work on Friday as 

well as the gate along with Edgar and a couple of folks that I’m not familiar with yet. Each of us are 

volunteers with this organization and it does take all of us to put on our shows as well as other events 

so we all have to work together. 

Please keep in mind we are in fact entering our warmer months so we will be starting earlier. Sign 

ups will begin at 7am and we ride at 8am to try and beat the heat. I do encourage everyone to uti-

lize our pre-entry option so that we can get the day going as early as possible. Also remember that 

with the heat it is extremely important that y’all remember to keep yourselves and your animal  

athlete hydrated. 

 

Thank you, 

Tim Mustaikis– President 

  
 
 
                               

 
             
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 



We want to encourage everyone to continue to support our 2022 

Wrangler Bucks Sponsors as well as our  

Hesperia Wranglers Queens Premier Platinum Sponsor: 

Apple Valley Feed Bin 

The Feed Barn  

Hesperia Feed Bin 

J & K Feed 

Happy Trails Feed & Supply 

Hesperia Veterinary Supply 

Victorville Motors  

 RAM Truck Center 

 

 Sponsor a Gymkhana Class 

 Silver Sponsor                       $100.00 

  Gold Sponsor                               $200.00     

   Platinum Sponsor                          $300.00 

 

Place an Ad in the Newsletter  

Business Card Size               $25.00 

 Ad Size ~ 1/2 Page                        $50.00 

    Ad Size ~ Full page                             $100.00 

 

Other Sponsorship Opportunities 

Year-End award Buckle: $275_____ 

Year-End award Bronc Halter: $250____ 



June Birthdays 
 

Alucard Hackett                                 June 4th 
  Triston Cardoza                                 June 21st 
Roger Compton                                 June 21st 
Brittany Nuckols-Hensley                June 26th 
Colton Woods                                   June 27th 
Tucker Peel                                      June 29th 
Jennifer Barnes                               June 30th  

 
 

Happy Birthday to all of you!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Important Dates to Remember 
 

Our June Gymkhana is on Saturday June 11th  

sign –ups @ 7am & ride @ 8am  @ Hesperia Lakes Val Shear Arena! 

General Meeting on third Wednesday of every month.  

Wednesday June 15th, 2022  @ 7:30 p.m.   

Lime St. Park Building  in the Mojave Room. 

Anybody wanting their pictures on the front cover or in the newsletter? 

Please send them to Tonii @ hesperia_wranglers@yahoo.com  

And she will choose a photo(s) to put in. 

Don’t forget to check out our website  

@ https://hesperiawranglers.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Lead Line:                                                                                                   

Hi Point: Callie Strickland                                      Reserve-Autumn Hunt  

3rd: Sierra Haas                                                       4th: Lybertie Rodriguez 

5th: Sage Halterman                                                 6th: Ace Buenostro 

Tie for 7th & 8th : Natalie Rodriguez and Kayleigh Collins 

  

 Lil Wranglers:                                                                                             

Hi Point: Austyn Haas                                                                                      

Reserve: Morgan Haas                                                                                          

3rd: Emma Durbin 

4th: Maggie Domingo  

                                                                                                                     

 Youth Novice:                                                                                    

Hi Point: Angelina Gilstrap                                     Reserve: Shea Schwinning 

3rd: Addison Wright                                                   4th: Lexi Barnes 

5th: Ellie Cocroft                                                        6th: Leilani Casino 

 

12 & Under: 

Hi Pt: Starr Reeves                                                     Reserve: Elizabeth Robinson 

3rd: Kara Howard                                                       4th: Annie Waters 

 

13 thru 17:                                                                                                    

Hi Point: Sydney Webb                                               Reserve: Leanne Domingo 

3rd: Sophie Sperry                                                       4th: Shelby Pierson  

5th: Cameron Yates                                                      6th: Taylor Warman 

   

18 thru 39: 

Hi Point: Sharvel Gretzner                                           Reserve: Justine Houle  

3rd: Sara McClaine                                                       4th: Lyndsey Haas  

 

Cool Kids (40 & Better):                                                                     

Hi Point:  Dawn Stoecker                                             Reserve:  Jan Gretzner  

3rd: Carol Cronk                                                            4th: Angela Reyes 

5th: Julie McClaine  

  

Green Horse:      

Hi Point: Raylyn Domingo                                           Reserve: Penny Hunt  

3rd: Dawn Stoecker                                                       Tie for 4th & 5th: Justine Houle & Sydney Webb 

6th: Sara McClaine                                                        7th: Samantha Call 

8th: Summer Collins 



If we thought our first month was busy the month of May went by like the speed of light. I want to thank Cameron for stepping in at 
the MRVHA event so that I could attend my last High School Rodeo of the season. The second full weekend  of May I presented 
the American Flag on Friday evening & Cameron presented the American Flag on Saturday at the Feria Del Caballo Espanol.I can 
honestly say that I don’t think I’ve ever seen so many horses with manes and tails that were just incredible.We were both joined by 
our Hesperia wranglers Sweetheart, Valeria and Cameron was also joined by our Young Miss, Elizabeth. The following week I had 
the honor to present one of our William Kinnard Scholarship recipients, Rebekah Biberston, with her certificate along with our 
President at the Apple Valley High School Senior Awards and then our own monthly event. I am so very proud of our entire court, I 
can see the growth in each of them with every event we attend. I was super proud of Shea for practicing so very hard to learn to 
carry a flag and actually present our Victorville Motors Flag.  
I also had the opportunity to attend the Serrano Senior Awards night with Tim so that we could present a certificate to our other 
William Kinnard Scholarship recipient, Shaye Scott.  
The whirlwind of May concluded with our being able to attend the Opening Ceremonies and be part of the ribbon cutting for the 
75th Annual San Bernardino County Fair. What an incredible month of May we had and we truly can’t wait to see what the summer 
months have in store for us. 

Sydney 
Until next time... may your boots be dirty, your hair messy and your eyes sparkling. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




